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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this project.  As an environmental educator, I would like

to see us protect the Sandias from any further big construction projects.  Our children and families can get a

variety of wonderful experiences by exploring the natural world we are lucky to have so close to our city.  

 

Indeed, educators are actively working to provide more information to schools and families as well as the larger

community to explore the mountains and discover the variety of animals and plants in their habitats.  Please do

not further develop the Sandia Mountains.  


